
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

May 6, 1998 

 

 

 

 

Mr. Kevin Walsh 

P.O. Box 15069 

Washington, D.C. 20003 

 

Dear Kevin: 

 

It was nice to see you at lunch.  I always hesitate to say where we are on any particular 

issue, if for no other reason than I might get it wrong.  I looked up the Alvin Lewis issue that 

you raised and found the enclosed document, which shows that we interviewed him in person 

and that the lead did not pan out.  This Lewis project is a good example of how staff 

resources can be spent pursuing an ostensibly good lead.  I also came across another 

document that may interest you. 

 

Best, 

 

 

 

T. Jeremy Gunn 

Executive Director 

 

Enclosure 


